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MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes 
Executive Director for Operations 

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - COMSECY-07-0019 - STATUS OF
NRC RESEARCH CONDUCTED BY THE RUSSIAN RESEARCH
CENTER AND THE RUSSIAN ACADEMY OF SCIENCES

The Commission has approved the staff recommendation to discontinue the biennial report to
the Commission on the status of NRC research conducted by the Russian Research Center
and the Russian Academy of Sciences.  The staff should keep the Commission informed, as
necessary, of any developments regarding the program through notes to the Commissioners’
Assistants, memoranda to the Commission, or other appropriate communication vehicles.  
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